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Staffing updates  

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to update you on staffing changes that will take place at Wesley from the end of this half term. 

 

This Friday Mrs Wierzbicki will be leaving us for a new role. Mrs Wierzbicki has been with us since December 

2022 and has been a wonderful appointment to school, working as a teaching assistant throughout Years 5 and 

6 offering her wealth of knowledge to support our children and ensure they make excellent progress. Mrs 

Wierzbicki has previously worked as a High School teacher of English and has been offered the opportunity to 

return into this role part-time and to work as a learning mentor to a range of children. This is a job that she will 

most certainly excel in and although we will miss her, it is a wonderful opportunity for her and we wish Mrs 

Wierzbicki the very best. 

 

We will also be wishing the very best to Mrs Woodland as she leaves for a new, exciting career. Mrs Woodland 

has been a main stay at Wesley since 2016. Throughout her time at Wesley, she has been an incredible 

member of the team and member of the whole school community, seen through her interactions with all 

pupils and parents on a daily basis. Mrs Woodland has been successful in gaining a position working within an 

Alternative Provision unit with High School children, a role in which I think we will all agree she will be fantastic 

at. I know Mrs Woodland will be dearly missed once she leaves on Friday 16th February and we wish her the 

very best in this new role.  

 

As a school we are very thankful to both Mrs Wierzbicki and Mrs Woodland for all they have done for the 

children of Wesley and we hope you will join us in wishing them good luck in their new ventures. 

 

We are currently in the recruitment process for a new Admin Assistant in school, but can assure you that we 

will appoint the right person for Wesley, and somebody who will continue the amazing work that Mrs 

Woodland has undertaken. As soon as we have more of an update we will let you know. 

 

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

I thank you for your continued support, 

 
Mr R Jones 

Headteacher  

 

http://www.wesleymethodistprimaryschool.co.uk/

